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Welcome to the next edition of the PREVENTT e-bulletin. We hope these will keep you better 
updated on progress of the trial and any other notices. 
 
 
PREVENTT Investigators Meeting 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to the Investigators Meeting on 9th May. It was great to meet you 
all and we are looking forward to working with all centres more closely in the coming months as we 
start to set up sites and recruitment begins. There was plenty of discussion during the course of the 
day and all the questions and answers will be available on the PREVENTT website soon.  A big thank 
you also to Rebecca and Laura who planned the meeting - I’m sure you will agree that it was a well 
organised event! 
 
 
New member of staff 
 
The PREVENTT team has a new member of staff, Rebecca Swinson (Becky) who will be working 
closely with sites in the coming months, answering your queries and helping to set up the study at 
centres. If you have any questions or queries, you can contact Becky directly at 
Rebecca.Swinson@lshtm.ac.uk  
 
 
Amendment 1 
 
We have received ethics and MHRA approval for amendment 1 and we will therefore shortly start to 
transfer SSI forms to sites. We will also be liaising with R&D departments to ensure that CTSAs are 
reviewed and signed in good time. If there are any changes to staff who will be involved in any of 
these processes, please get in touch with the PREVENTT office. 
 
 
PREVENTT Website 
 
Our PREVENTT trial website is now up and running. There is already lots of useful information on 
there and we will be continually adding more. Please take a look and let us know if there is anything 
else you would like to see on it.  
You can access the website by going to http://preventt.lshtm.ac.uk/ 
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FAQs 
 
Q. In relation to hospital stays, what counts as a day?  
 
A. Any portion of any day will count as one day. For example, if a patient is admitted in the morning 
and is discharged 5 hours later, their stay will count as 1 day. If a patient is admitted on one day and 
discharged the next, their stay will count as 2 days 
 
 
Protocol 
Copies of the protocol are available on request. 
 
 
If you have any ideas or questions for future e-bulletins, please send them in.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Becky 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


